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Sullivan University College 
of Health Sciences would 
like to introduce The 
Quarterly Dose. The 
student-led newsletter is 

the hub for all updates 
on student affairs at the 
College of Health 
Sciences and medical 
news.   

Student Organization Updates   

Operation Mental Health  

Operation Mental Health 
will be teaming up with 
SSHP to sponsor the Seven 
Counties Festival. The 
event will take place March 
8, 2017 from 
11AM – 3PM in 
the fleur de lis 
ballroom located 
at the Sullivan 
Residence 
Hall.   The purpose of the 
event is to promote mental 
health awareness and 
overall emotional 
wellbeing. The event will 
include several 
"therapeutic" activities used 
throughout different 
facilities and services to 
help patients cope.  
 

NCPA 

 Make your voice heard 
in the halls of Congress 
this spring and take the 

flight for pharmacy 
choice and pricing 
transparency to 
Capitol Hill. NCPA 

Congressional Fly-In 
will be held April 26-27 
in Washington D.C.  
 

CPFI 

November 15th, 2016 
brought a different kind of 
atmosphere to the Sullivan 
University College of 
Pharmacy auditorium. This 
was the day for packing 

Operation Christmas Child 
boxes. You could tell by 
looking at student faces 
that true Christmas spirit 
was in the air. This spirit 
turned a classroom from a 
stressful learning 
environment for students 
into a place where CPFI 
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College of Health Sciences 

What’s the dose?   

Important Dates: 
 
3/6 – SUCOP Blood 
Drive  
 
3/8 – KY Board of 
Pharmacy Meeting 
at SUCOP  
 
3/8 – Seven Counties 
Festival  
 
4/26 – NCPA 
Pharmacy Fly-In  
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members could pack the 
love of God into a shoebox. 
It was amazing to be a 
participant in this event 
and be a part of something 
that will help spread the 
love of God.  
 
Kappa Psi  
 
Kappa Psi is currently in 
the middle of a spring 
rush.  We have 11 new 
pledges on the way to 
brotherhood, and we are so 
excited to welcome them 
into the fraternity!  We are 
also planning 
activities for the year, 
which includes some 
exciting fundraising and 
social opportunities for 
everyone! 

 

Lambda Kappa Sigma  
 
LKS paired with Kappa Psi 
to host our Annual Winter 
Social in Downtown 
Louisville in support of the 
LKS Educational Trust and 
the American Red Cross. 
Thanks to everyone who 
turned out for the event 
and helped us to raise 
funds for two incredible 
non-profits. We have also 
inducted new leadership, 
our president is Rachel 
Engle, vice president is 
Alex Pardo, Secretary is 
Anne-Meri van Zyl, and 
treasurer is Audry 
Hawkins.		
 

APhA-ASP   
 
The SUCOP chapter of 
APhA has been nominated 
for Best Overall Picture and 
Most Humorous for their 
PharmFlix video 
submission. The PharmFlix 
project is used to promote 
the annual APhA motto 
and spread information 
about pharmacists through 
video. The motto for 2016-
2017 is “Together We Can”. 
Check out A Pill Story on 
the SUCOP APhA Youtube 
channel.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      
LKS & KY Winter Social   

CPFI Operation Christmas Child 

A Pill Story – SUCOP APhA-ASP 
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AAPS 
 
AAPS will be sending Nathan 
Hughes, Kevin Marshall, and 
Derrick Yeagle, the Local 
Compounding Competition 
winners, to the National 
Student Pharmacist 
Compounding Competition in 
Florida, March 18th and 19th. 
We will also be doing a school 
visit to Harmony Elementary 
school to teach the students 
about pharmacy and science.  

Local Compounding Competition - SUCOP 

Meg Mrozowski, Financial Planning 
Coordinator for the College of 

Pharmacy, has relocated to  
Suite 135 in the Nolan Building 

Mr. Joshua Williams has been 
promoted to Associate 

Director of Career Services. 
He is now located in the Office 

of the Dean. 
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The entire 2016 graduating class of the Sullivan 
University Physician Assistant Program have 
all successfully passed the Physician Assistant 
National Certification Exam (PANCE)! “This 
good news of our class of 2016 points toward 
bright futures ahead for graduates of the 
Sullivan University PA Program,” said Steven 
G. Gaskins, MPAS, PA-C, the program director 
and director of clinical education for Sullivan’s 
University physician assistant program.  
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations SUPAP Class of 2016 
 

Students enjoyed a stress-free day 
with puppies from Fat Heads 

Rescue during finals week. Don’t 
miss Puppy Day this quarter, during 

finals week in March!   

Visit fatheads.org for information on how to adopt! 

SUPAP Students - PA Week   
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Check out the new SUCOP 
Instagram account 

@sullivan_COP 
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Don’t worry! Check the 
Sullivan College of 

Pharmacy Facebook page for 
a digital copy of  

The Quarterly Dose 

 

 
For information contact: 

 
Jessica Flanery 

jflane7247@my.sullivan.edu  
Taylor Brooks 

tbrook9825@my.sullivan.edu 
 
 

Sullivan University  
College of Health Sciences  

2100 Gardiner Lane 
Louisville, KY 40205  

www.facebook.com/SulllivanUCOP 


